JOHN D. HAY
1002 MAPLETON AVENUE
BOULDER, COLORADO 80304
303-442-1606

August 14, 1989

Jeff Wattles

1358 Davenport Road, #2
Toronto, Ontario, MGH 2H5
Canada

Dear Jeff,

It was good talking with you at the Summer Seminars at Lake Forest, I'm glad
to hear you and your family are doing well.

| checked my records and realized | did not pay you the $3000. | am enclosing
a check for $3300 to include the interest that you requested.

| would really appreciate it if you would send me copias of the notes, teaching

aids, and hand outs that you generated as part of your work at the Boulder School.
| would like it fer my files on the Boulder School.

As you may know, the General Council recently charged the Publications
Committee to publish a new publication called "The Study Group Herald". This looks
like a good opportunity for us to begin dissemination of some of these materials that
you have generated to help study The UBANTIA Book. After | have a chance to

review the matarial you sent me, | will be able to push the project, that you and |
lalked about at Lake Forest, from my end as a member of the Executive Committes.
Locking forward to hearing from you,
Peace & Blessings.

Sinceraly,

S

John D, Hay
JDH/jb

Encl,



